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Parent Info. Meeting Wednesday, August 21st at 6:30 in 

the OES Cafeteria! Grades 3-5 are welcome to audition 

for the musical! Audition Workshop will be on Friday, 

August 23rd. Students MUST sign up to attend workshop.  
 

If you have any questions, or if you missed the meeting and still want to sign up for 

an audition, you can email Miss Placke at Christina.placke@capecharterschools.org. 
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